NEWSLETTER

January 2021 Newsletter

Update From Dr. Mantz

As we havereturned from Winter Break there is no doubt that the students and staff at Wentzville
Middle have faced many changes and challenges throughout this school year so far. | appreciate the
continued flexibility that we have seen and that everyone continues to do their best. | have been very
proud of our students and our staff.

The second semester will officially begin on Wednesday, January 20, 2021. Due to the many changes
in our school year and changes to our master schedule for the second semester please know that our
counseling staff has been working with student schedules. Please know that any schedule changes
seen in SIS will not be finalized until approximately January 15th. All WMS students will receive a copy
of their schedule for the second semester.

We know that some students will be transitioning from the Virtual Academy to in-person learning on
January 20. Many of these students have never been to WMS and may be feeling concerned or
worried that they will not know their way. | am resharing the welcome video that | shared at the
beginning of the school year that will help students understand how to navigate our building. Please
use this link to watch the video:

WMS Parent/Student Presentation - Google Slides - Watch Video
Here are some additional reminders:

Masks are required on the bus and in school except for in the cafeteria when students are eating at the
lunch table. As of November 30, The Wentzville School District began implementing the Modified
Quarantine Protocols for Contacts in Schools that was received from the St. Charles County
Department of Public Health. Please see this updated document that outlines acceptable masks that
should be worn at school in order to allow for the opportunity to obtain a modified quarantine if
exposed to a COVID-positive individual. The District has also posted a new Frequently Asked
Questions document related to modified quarantines to help address some of your questions. Please
take a moment to review these materials.

Chromebooks issued to students are the ones they will have through their high school years in the
Wentzville School District. Students need to take care of them to make them last. We also recommend
that students do not squeeze their Chromebook into an already full backpack. We recommend they
carry the Chromebook by the handle of the zipped up protective case. Chromebooks must also always
be kept in that protective case.

We will not use lockers this year and students will carry backpacks to classes.

Student phones need to be turned off and stored in backpacks throughout the school day.


https://www.loom.com/share/ea049b184aee402dbf7a14681df7d842
https://www.sccmo.org/DocumentCenter/View/15893/School-Reopening-Guidance
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/cms/lib/MO02202303/Centricity/Domain/89/Mask%20Recommendations%20WSD.pdf
https://www.smore.com/txq80

Students need to bring a water bottle to school with them daily. Drinking fountains are off-limits but
there are bottle fillers in each hallway.

We will be giving students another opportunity to select their preferred seat in the cafeteria on
Wednesday, January 20.

All students must sit in their assigned seats in the classrooms, cafeteria, and bus daily.

We look forward to working with your child as we transition to the second semester of the school year.
Please reach out with questions and concerns.
Dr. Mantz

Free Meal Service Continues

The District continues to provide free meals for all students through June 30, 2021 or until available
federal funding runs out. The meals are being provided regardless of eligibility as a result of the
extension of waivers by the US Department of Agriculture (USDA) related to the Seamless Summer
Option program. This includes children ages 1-18 who reside in the Wentzville School District
boundaries but are not enrolled in a WSD school. For more information please contact the Child
Nutrition Office at 636-327-3858 or click here

WENTZVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT | GUIDANCE FOR FAMILIES

Getting added as a Guardian to Google Classroom

o i & Google Classroom Guarding Su... docs.google.com

WHERE TO FIND MORE INFORMATION...

o 2020 Academic Calendar

o WSD Website

» Roadmap to Re-Opening

o COVID-19 Update

o WMS Website

o How to update Parent Contact Information on Parent Portal



https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=88&ModuleInstanceID=2347&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=17133&PageID=253
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/cms/lib/MO02202303/Centricity/Domain/88/What%20to%20Do%20IF%20Guidelines%20for%20WSD%20Families.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qBd7Cm_zlsL4vEszpmkaEDxJdzgIx8B3fIOZSwSdvXw/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/cms/lib/MO02202303/Centricity/Domain/97/2020-2021%20Academic%20Calendar%20Final%20with%20Late%20Starts%20approved%205.21.20.pdf
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/Domain/4
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/Page/9642
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/Page/9642
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=39
https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/domain/99

VISITORS

At this time WMS will be limiting our visitors to those who have appointments for meetings. We are
also requesting that students bring their lunches to school with them and that parents do not drop
these items off during the school day.




YEARBOOK

ORDER NOW

Buy your 2021 WENTZVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL YEARBOOK!
ORDER ONLINE FOR $25.00 until OCTOBER 1.

ORDER NOW ONLINE FOR $25

To order your yearbook using a CREDIT CARD OR CHECK:
- 1. Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com.
YENDOUK 2. Enter Order Number 8462.
3. Follow the on-screen instructions.
4. Be sure to finalize your order to receive confirmation #.

If you do not have internet access, order your yearbook by calling
1.866.287.3096 and use order number 8462,

Nameplate PRICES:

ALL COLOR YEARBOOK  (**$25.00)
“*Price Increases September 2 to $30
One Line Nameplate ($5.00)

Autograph Supplement  ($3.00)

HERFF JONES -

A Varsity ACHIEVEMENT Brand

PTA News

PTA would like to say a huge THANK YOU to Mr. Sanchez for
coordinating with the PTA and PE Department to make ten sets of WMS
Indian cornhole games for the students to usein class. They turned out
AMAZING and we just know the kids are going to love them! Thank you,
Mr. Sanchez, for all your hard work to make these for our kids!

Follow us on Facebook - Wentzville Middle School PTA

Please remember to save your box tops! You can download the app do it online or clip and send in
physical box tops

Thank you for supporting your PTA. We appreciate you.

Farm mnebiesa Paa.dd


https://s.smore.com/u/bf17eef6ed27edd0b88e6a20e7d3150c.jpg

President - Dawn Peters
VP - Kim Trennepohl

Treasurer - Kristine Holland
Secretary - Katie Dreyer

Email wentzvillemiddleschoolpta@gmail.com

PLEASE LIKE US ON FACEBOOK-Wentzville Middle PTA
FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM-wentzvillemiddlepta and TWITTER-@WMS_PTA

Upcoming Dates

January 4
SCHOOL RESUMES
Pom Practice 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM



mailto:wentzvillemiddleschoolpta@gmail.com

January 5
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 6
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 7
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 11
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 12
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 13
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 14
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 15
EARLY RELEASE

January 18
NO SCHOOL

January 19
NO SCHOOL

January 20
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 21
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 25
Pom Practice 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM

January 26
Pom Practice 2:30 PM-4:00 PM

January 27
Pom Practice 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM

January 28
Pom Practice 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow

WaAant=uuilla DIV CahAaal Nictviat Valiian



https://s.smore.com/u/b21bcae9a88a9f926979c76238d0d317.jpg

Learning - Equipping students, staff and community to apply skills and knowledge necessary to excel
in a changing world.

Community - Respecting the stakeholders' perspectives with honesty and transparency as we create a
world class educational system.

Excellence - Fostering a culture which supports the highest level of individual success.

tegrity - Dedicating ourselves to making courageous decisions and providing resources for the
continuous improvement of the Wentzville School District

Our vision for Wentzville Middle School is for all students to be successful independent thinkers
who are confident and intrinsically motivated for success.

Our learning community will work collaboratively to create a safe, welcoming, and connected
learning environment that both nurture and challenge students to excel academically.

WENTZVILLE

LEARNING TODAY, LEADING TOMORROW

THANK YOU TO OUR 2020-21 MARKETING PARTNERS
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In-Home Tutoring F@rvwc@

SCHOOL HOURS 7:30 AM — 2:30 PM
OFFICE HOURS 7:00 AM — 3:30 PM
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https://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/Page/7867

7B,7C,and 7G 10:15 AM -10:40 AM
8B, 8C and 8W 10:50 AM -11:15 AM
7R and 7M 11:20 AM -11:45 AM
8P and 8S 11:50 AM -12:15 PM

Wentzville Middle School

@WMSDrMantz

Dr. Kelly Mantz, Principal
(636)327-3815 Ext. 31224

Assistant Principals

7th Grade Kenneth Kasten, Ext. 31226
8th Grade Kaitlin McElfresh, Ext. 31228

Counselors
Last names beginning with A-GL Renee Klautzer, Ext. 31243
Last names beginning with GM-PER Kristine Hilgenbrink, Ext. 31245
Last names beginning PES-Z Kaycee Dragone, Ext 31230
Educational Support Counselor Michael Barclay, Ext 31239

@ 405 Campus Drive, Wentzville, ... B kellymantz@wsdr4.org
L, (636)327-3815 0 wentzville.k12.mo.us



http://www.twitter.com/@WMSDrMantz
https://s.smore.com/u/abb90a1e7cace1b62f956382e5efa825.jpg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=405%20Campus%20Drive%2C%20Wentzville%2C%20MO%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:kellymantz@wsdr4.org
tel:(636)327-3815
http://www.wentzville.k12.mo.us/

